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Press Release
September 18, 2020
Appointment to Chief of Police

The Sturgeon Bay Police and Fire Commission, after meeting and laboring over the selection and interview process have selected Sturgeon Bay Police Lieutenant Clint Henry to serve as the next Chief of Police for the City of Sturgeon Bay.  

Sturgeon Bay Police and Fire Commission Chair Dave Poulton said “Lieutenant Henry has the professional training and experience necessary to serve as the Chief of Police.  Throughout his career and through the interview process he exhibited the leadership qualities we believe are necessary to carry the department forward.”  Sturgeon Bay Mayor David Ward added “I appreciate the efforts of the Sturgeon Bay Police and Fire Commission, selecting a leader is no easy task. I look forward to working with Lieutenant Henry.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lieutenant Henry has served on the City’s police department since March 2005, prior to that Mr. Henry served on the City of Marshfield’s police department.  He has held a number of different positions in law enforcement, including Drug Investigator, Sergeant and Lieutenant.  He and his family reside in the City of Sturgeon Bay. 
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